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NOTICE 

 
SBSSU/ODA/spl-1                                                      Dated: 11.05.2025 
 
In light of unforeseen circumstances, and with the approval of the competent authority, 
the 2nd Mid-Semester Test (MST) was previously postponed by seven days to ensure 
the safety and well-being of all stakeholders. As a result, the End Semester Practical 
Examinations for May 2025 will also be rescheduled accordingly. 

The revised schedule for both the 2nd MST and the End Semester Practical 
Examinations will be released at least seven days prior to their commencement. 

Students are strongly encouraged to stay focused and continue their academic 
preparation. 

All future updates and official communications will be made available on the 
University website. All concerned are advised to regularly visit www.sbssu.ac.in to 
stay informed. 
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Dean Academics Controller of Examinations 
 

Copy to: 

1. PA to Vice Chancellor: for the information of Hon'ble Vice Chancellor. 
2. Registrar, for his kind information. 
3. All Deans/ HoDs for their information and get the students informed about the same. 
4. Dean of Student Welfare, Chief Warden with request to display this notification on 

the notice boards of all hostels. 
5. University website 

 
 


